



Minister for Transport; Finance

Our Ref 53-02460



Hon Ken Travers MLC Chair Standing Committee on Estimates and Financial Operations Parliament House PERTH WA 6000

By Email Icefoc@parliament.wa.gov.au

Dear Mr Travers

I refer to your letter dated 21 August 2014 following up on responses to questions that were taken on notice at the Department of Transport's Budget Estimates Hearing on 21 July 2014, as well as the responses to additional questions submitted by Legislative Council Members

I am writing to request a further three weeks, to 29 September 2014, to provide the requested responses.

Yours sincerely

DEAN NALDER MLA

MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT; FINANCE

0-8 SEP 2014